Holy Trinity Church of England Junior School

Bute Road, Wallington, Surrey, SM6 8BZ

Telephone: 020 8647 7496

Email: office@holytrinityjuniorwallington.com

www.holytrinityjuniorwallington.com Headteacher: Mrs S Gruffydd



Exemplary education for all, through God's amazing grace Learning, Integrity, Dignity, Love, Confidence. Learning together, as we journey with God in Love, we act with Integrity, treat others with Dignity and grow in Confidence.

8th February 2022 Dear Parents/Carers,

We have organised a trip for Year 6 to Bough Beech Reservoir and water treatment works as part of our RHE and Topic work on the importance of saving water as well as looking at countries which do not have access to safe drinking water and the consequences of this. The trip will also consolidate the children's scientific knowledge and understanding of separating materials.

We will be leaving Holy Trinity by coach at 9am and should be back by 3.05pm. The children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink (please make sure the packed lunch does not contain any nuts and no fizzy drinks). All children must wear their school uniform. The site will be muddy and shoes worn around the site are not allowed inside the education centre. Therefore, all children must bring a second pair of trainers or wellies with them to wear when touring the site. As the children will be outdoors most of the day they must also have an appropriate outdoor coat as it can be cold and windy on the dam. We do not need any parental help on this trip.

Pine class and half of Chestnut will be going on Tuesday, 22nd February and Holly class and the other half of Chestnut class will be going on Wednesday, 23rd February (the children will be told which day they are going).

As you are aware, PFOS kindly donated £1,000 towards trips/events for each year group, so there will be no cost for the Bough Beech trip on this occasion.

Please complete and return the permission slip below as soon as possible as pupils will be unable to travel on the coach unless written permission is received. Please also state if you will allow photographs to be taken of your child for the Bough Beech visit that may be used in their annual report, on their website or in other promotional material.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Jules	Mr East	Miss Alexander
PERMISSION SLIP TO BE RETURNED AS SOON AS POSSIBLE		

in the Year 6 trip to Bough Beech Reservoir on 22nd or 23rd February 2022 (depending on class).

I / We give permission / do not give permission for our child to be photographed at Bough Beech. (please delete as applicable)













